
speakers' expertise. Overall, attendees found
the workshop valuable but suggested areas for
improvement and expansion.

On behalf of CCSC-CP, we extend our heartfelt
appreciation for your invaluable support. Your
contribution was instrumental in ensuring the
success of the workshop. Your support has a
lasting effect, benefiting both educators and
paving the path for improved learning
experiences for our future students.

Koli Calling 2024: Call for Participation
By Juho Leinonen
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We warmly invite you to attend the 24th Koli
Calling International Conference on Computing
Education Research (Koli Calling 2024), to be
held 14-17 November 2024 in the beautiful
Koli National Forest in Eastern Finland. While
the submission deadline for full papers and
discussion papers has passed, you can still
submit posters and demo papers by 20
September 2024.

There will be a pre-conference workshop held
in Joensuu, Finland on November 13th, and the
Koli Calling Doctoral Consortium will be
organized before the conference, November
12th – 13th as an in-person event at Joensuu.
The conference itself will begin on November
14th in the afternoon (i.e. one day earlier than
usual). There will be an asynchronous online
part to offer presenting and discussing your
work without traveling to Koli, but we hope to
see most of you in-person again where the
majority of accepted submissions will be
presented. The main conference will be held at
the Hotel Koli, located in scenic national park
about 60km north of Joensuu, Finland.

Koli Calling is one of the leading international
conferences dedicated to the exchange of
research and practice relevant to the scholarship
of teaching and learning and to education
research in the computing disciplines. Koli
Calling publishes high-quality papers that
combine teaching and learning experiences
with solid, theoretically anchored research. Koli
Calling is a single-track conference for original
and novel work with research, practice and
systems presentations as well as a keynote and
invited talks. The conference is known for its
moderate size, intimate atmosphere, and lively
discussions.

We hope that many of you join us at Koli
Calling 2024 and help us to make this
conference as enjoyable and memorable as in
the previous years!

RESPECT 2024: Conference Recap
By Tamara Pearson and Carla Strickland

The Conference on Research in Equity and
Sustained Participation in Engineering,
Computing, and Technology is the premier
venue for research on equity, inclusion, and
justice in computing and computing education.
RESPECT 2024, the ninth edition of this
conference, was held on May 16–17, 2024 at
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